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Upcoming Events

Feb 10 
Dave Berger

Memorial Fishing
contest 1-3pm

April 19th 
PLLA Annual

Meeting 7pm- Holy
Cross School

April 22
Spring Clean up day

July 3rd 
Boat Parade 7pm
Fireworks- dusk

Aug 6th
National Night out

6-8pm @ public
access

Sept 21st
 Fall clean up day

Pearl Lake
Lake Association Annual

Meeting

Friday, April 19, 2024
7pm 
Holy Cross School

10672 Co Rd 8, Kimball, MN 55353

Please note: Future newsletters, communication will be
only done electronically through email, facebook, webpage.

Pearl Lake

Fireworks are a separate donation
and not financially funded by the
association at all. Donations can

be turned into Tyler Kleve our
financial board member . Please

help support the 2024 fireworks on
July 3rd.

Due's - $50.00
Fireworks- Free will donation

19359 East Shore Drive
Kimball, MN 55353

http://pearllakemn.com/


We are always welcoming new
board members. 

Contact any of the board members
to join the board.

Ed Maus –President
ed@ammaus.net

320-493-1202 
Vic Lochen –Vice President

vlochen6600@gmail.com
320-267-5754 

Tyler Kleve –Financials (Dues)
tyler.kleve@hotmail.com

320-267-3619
Debbie Allar –Secretary

Debbieallar@hotmail.com
320-980-8590

Harry Burns
hebii@aol.com

320-250-1234
Lisa Bahr

lbahr@zellnerconsult.com
320-267-5298

David Lochen
lochendave@gmail.com

320-290-7220
Charlie Mueller

chuckmueller24@gmail.com
320-333-0338

BoardBoardBoard
MembersMembersMembers

https://srwdmn.org/
Please check out the Sauk River Watershed District website for wonderful

education.
Pearl Lake Lake Association is working on a partnership... details to come at the

annual meeting.

Check their website for lunch and learns, educational workshops, kids events.

Pearl Lake Information and fishing guidelines
resource

 
https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/fisheries/slice/pearl-lake.html

Earth day clean up is on April 22, 2024. 
The Lake Association encourages everyone to do their part
and clean up what you are able. The stretch in yellow is the  

designated Adopt a Highway area. They encourage clean up
twice a year.

Board member Deb Allar has vests, bags available.
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